
Project Update: September 2022 
 
I am pleased to make an update on the ongoing project of mushrooms in Congo. 
 
Firstly, I would like to inform you that some results from our 1st Rufford Project (ID 32997-
1), have been presented today as a poster at the 6th Annual Meeting on Plant 
Ecology and Evolution (AMPEE6) in Belgium. Our abstract can be found at the website 
of AMPEE6 at AMPEE6&COBECORE - AMPEE6 Abstracts (google.com) with the title 
"Assessing the need for wild edible mushrooms’ conservation actions in the Republic 
of Congo". Please find attached the poster presented and the poster when presenting 
the poster. 
 
Back to the current project (ID 37196-2), I am also pleased to report that the activities 
are being carried out as planned. I was a bit worried because the team has been on 
the ground in Mbamou Island (more specifically in Kintegue village) since late August 
where they conducted interviews, and we were expecting mushroom collecting and 
selling to start in early September as usual. Unfortunately for this year, there was a 
delay in precipitation for almost three weeks and it only rained a few days ago. This 
shift in the period of rain also affected mushroom availability in the harvesting zone. 
Please find attached some pictures from the Kitengue port. Few more images in the 
second email. 
 

 







 
 


